
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary   
Wednesday 20th December 

8.25am Reading breakfast with warm 

sausage rolls 

Last day of term 

Thursday 4th January 2024 

Back to school 

Clubs will start the week beginning 8th 

January 

Monday 22nd January 

Nursery,Pearl and Ruby parents to attend 

fine motor workshop 2pm 

Friday 2nd February 

Reception school visit to Roarr Dinosaur 

adventure 

Monday 5th February 

Year 2 Reading Café 

Thursday 8th February 

Year 1 Reading Café 

Friday 9th February  

Whole school number day including dress up 

Thursday 15th February 

Reception Reading cafe 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception-Joseph and Sorina 

Year 1- David and Rudy 

Year 2- Munro and Molly-Rose 

Well done! 

 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-90% 

Ruby Class-85.91% 

Diamond-84%  

Sapphire-91.2% 

Emerald Class-90.4% 

Topaz Class-93.62% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Sapphire class for winning this 

week with the most progressions. 

 Which class will be next half term? 

 

 

Thank you to the children that attended the 

Christmas disco, we managed to raise 

£274.76 to spend on classroom resources. 

There was some incredible dancing! 

 Well done to our school choir, they 

went on tour yesterday and managed to 

raise spirits and funds £112.15 

 

 

 

Lost Property: we have a large amount of lost items in 

our box. Please do come and check it. This is on the steps 

before walking into main school from the playground. 

The last day of school is Wednesday 20th December. We return to school on Thursday 4th January. We 

wish you all a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year 

Well done to all of our children for 

two fantastic Christmas 

performances and a big thank you 

to all of the families for the 

encouragement and coming to 

watch! 

Children are welcome to wear party 

clothes on Wednesday 20th for the 

Christmas parties that shall be 

taking place in class. Please wear 

appropriate clothes for the weather 

and playing outside.  


